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Headteacher Message 
I wanted to begin this weeks newsletter with a huge 
thank you to everyone who was able to join us at the 
Dinner Dance. It was a fabulous evening, and it was 
wonderful to see so many current families, staff, 
governors and previous parents together. A special 
thank you goes to the dedicated team who organised 
the event and helped us raise an unbelievable and 
unexpected amount of money for the school. We are so 
grateful for your ongoing support and look forward to 
sharing more exciting developments with you soon. 
Congratulations to all our Year 6 pupils for completing 
their SATs! You have worked incredibly hard and shown 
such positivity throughout – we are very proud of you. 
This week, we also held a practice fire drill during 
lunchtime. The children responded brilliantly and 
followed instructions calmly and sensibly. Finally, well 
done to Year 5 for another fantastic class assembly. It is 
always a joy to hear about all the wonderful learning 
taking place and to share these moments with friends 
and family. Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable 
weekend. 
 
Uniform Reminder 
Please can we remind parents that children should only 
be wearing PE kits on PE days or PE kits in EYFS/KS1 if 
they have Sports Zone. KS2 have the ability to change at 
the Sports Zone venue. Trainers are not to be worn with 
normal uniform.  
 
Dinner Dance 

Saplings News 
We have been enjoying being 
outside and playing with our 
buddies. The children had 
great fun with their Yr 5 
buddies drawing around each 
other and adding clothes!  
 
Last week Saplings were 
invited to the Smith’s farm where we were very lucky to 
meet some 3 week old lambs and their mummies, 

horses, collect eggs from the 
3 chickens and beep the 
horn on the tractor (which 
belonged to Olivia's Dad).  
We all had a wonderful time 
there and learnt lots of new 
things about the animals 
and how to look after them.  
A big thank you to the 
Smiths, Mr Rogers and the 
parent helpers who helped 
walk us there and back! 
 

 
Nurture UK Accreditation 
We are thrilled to 
announce that we 
have successfully 
completed the 
Nurture UK 
accreditation with 
flying colours. This is a 
significant 
achievement, and it 
reflects the hard work 
and dedication of our 
entire school 
community. 
A special thanks to Mrs. Daniels for her exceptional 
efforts in leading this initiative and for all the hard work 
that has gone into it over the past 2 years. We also want 
to thank all our staff members for their continued 
commitment to nurturing and supporting every child 
throughout the school.  
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